
 

 

 

  

Happy Thanksgiving! CARP is Grateful for YOU! 

 
Teresa Rischl 
November 23, 2017 
 
Dear, 
 
Happy Thanksgiving! This holiday is a great time to reflect on the things we are grateful 
for and a chance to consider what we want to give back to others.  
 
We at CARP took some time and wanted to share 25 Things We Are Grateful For, 
including YOU, our family, friends, and supporters. We couldn't do it without you! 
 

 
We wish you a wonderful day and holiday weekend with your family and loved ones.  
 
With gratitude,  
The National CARP Team 
 

 



 

 

P.S. Here are a few ways to give back over Black Friday, Cyber Monday, and Giving 
Tuesday. Thank you!  
 
  

  
Support CARP on Giving Tuesday, Nov. 
28th 
After a weekend of commercialism and shopping, we 
invite you to support CARP's chapters and programming 
in 2018 by donating to our #GivingTuesday campaign 
here.  
 
Learn more about the difference you'll be making on 
college campuses across the nation, empowering 
students to share the Power of the Principle. Share the 
campaign with others to be able to educate even more 
students.  
 

  

  

  
 

  
Use this link when shopping on Amazon 
When you use this link, Amazon Smile will donate a 
portion of your shopping to CARP! It's an easy way to give 
some and get some. To make sure your purchases are 
eligible, make sure to choose the National Collegiate 
Association for the Research of Principles and go to 
smile.amazon.com  
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